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August 26, 2014 
 
 

Infiltrator Systems, Inc. 
Attn.:  Dick Bachelder 
P. O. Box 768 
Old Saybrook, CT 06475 
 
Subject:  Product Registration, Infiltrator ATL System 
 
Dear Mr. Bachelder: 
 
The Division of Environmental Health has completed a review of a registration application for the subject products.  This information was 
submitted pursuant to Section 6.HH of the Subsurface Wastewater Disposal Rules for registration for use in Maine. 
 
The Infiltrator ATL System is a multiple component system for the treatment of domestic wastewater.  It consists of six concentric 
components: a four inch diameter pipe, large-diameter synthetic aggregate; coarse geotextile; small diameter synthetic aggregate; fine 
geotextile; and six inches of ASTM C33 system sand.  The first five components comprise cylindrical units  which are bedded in the 
ASTM C33 sand.  There is a minimum of 12 inches of sand between the units, six inches of sand below the units, and none above the 
units.  The units are rated at 5.0 square feet of effective area per linear foot. 
 
According to the information you provided, the Infiltrator ATL System has been certified by the National Sanitation Foundation 
(NSF)pursuant to ANSI/NSF Standard 40 for residential wastewater treatment systems. 
  
On the basis of the information, the Division has determined that the Infiltrator ATL System is acceptable for use as a proprietary disposal 
field product in the State of Maine, provided that it is installed, operated, and maintained in conformance with the manufacturer’s 
directions. 
  
Because installation and owner maintenance has a significant effect on the working order of onsite sewage disposal systems, including 
their components, the Division makes no representation or guarantee as to the efficiency and/or operation of Infiltrator ATL System.  
Further, registration of this product for use in the State of Maine does not represent Division preference or recommendation for this 
product over similar or competing products. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (207) 287-5695. 
 

      Sincerely,  
 

       
James A. Jacobsen 

       Project Manager, Webmaster 
       Division of Environmental Health 
       Drinking Water Program 
       Subsurface Wastewater Unit 
       e-mail:  james.jacobsen@maine.gov  
 

 
/jaj 
 
xc:  Product File 


